
 

 

 
 
 
June 14, 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Carol, 
 
On behalf of the Professional Placement Network (PPN) and WorkForce One we thank you for 
your seminar on April 4, 2011 on “Motivational Interviewing”. All 60 attendees loved your 
presentation and found the information relevant to their job search efforts. 
 
All of your advice on the subject was empowering. Customers were listening to everything you said 
as I know you experienced yourself through their interactions, quick responses, and openness to 
share their interview stories. 
 
Carol, you are a highly skilled presenter and subject expert on interviewing from both sides of the 
desk.  I hope we have the opportunity to have you speak again in the near future. Thank you again 
for sharing your time and expertise. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Leventhal 
Regional Professional Placement Network Director 
WorkForce One 
6301 NW 5th Way 
Suite 3000 
Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33309 
 
954-202-3830 ext. 3041 
sleventhal@wf1broward.com 
 


